
 

I know that the growing concern around COVID-19 has everyone feeling

uneasy, especially as we face more changes to our daily routines and future

plans.  I assure you our top priority is the health, safety and well-being of the

public and our employees.  This is why I am personally reaching out to you

today to let you know that we are here to help.

 

I know that your main priorities are keeping your families safe and ensuring that

you have the essentials.  The best thing we can all do is stay home if you are

able to.  Please make every effort to do that.  If you need to go out for groceries

or essentials remember that social distancing is crucial, wash your hands and

do not touch your face.  If you are self-isolating someone else should be

shopping for you or use their delivery service.

 

These are unprecedented times that call for serious action, trust in each other

and belief in doing the right thing in all respects.  The Town of Hanover will

continue to monitor the situation as it evolves and as further directives and

recommendations are communicated to us we will respond accordingly.  

We will come through this but we need to do it together. 

,

COVID – 19 UPDATE

Useful Links:

 

hanover.ca 

 

publichealthgreybruce.on.ca
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